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Committee Meeting

Minutes

	Date: Tuesday 7th October 2014
ILTSC

	Present :     Jane Bryant, Chris Oxlade, Neil Chapman, Helen Horton, Paul Wood, Shirley Wood, , Paul Stephens,

	Apologies:  Matthew Rutter, Paul Sugden

	Item
	
	Action

	1
	Minutes of Meeting 2nd September 2014 Agreed.
	

	2
	Matters Arising  
i. Newsletter: New newsletter currently being distributed. Proposed to produce 2 per year.
ii. Annual Do. Jane and Helen to progress with Jacqui. “Save the date” notification to members required asap.
iii. Park Run. All approvals appeared to be in place. A contribution had been secured from BAN and the Committee agreed to match this – £250
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	Running the Club

i.       Harrier of the Month and Volunteer of the Month. Nominations as follows:
· Norman Bush: 1st V70 in English Fell champs

· Alison Weston: LDMT result
· Jack Wood: 1st at Ilkley Incline

· Dan Wilkinson:  3rd at Embsay and Salford 10k time
· Harry Maslam: Yorkshire Champs results and English Schools

· Jonathon Whittaker: 1st medium LDMT

· Adela Reperecki:  1st V50 Yorkshireman Full

· Nick Richardson: 2nd V40 Yorkshireman half

· Geoff Howard: VOM Ilkley Incline organisation

· Gaenor and Steve Coy: VOM Aqathlon

Winners: HOM Harrry Maslam and VOM Geoff Howard.

Outstanding achievement award: Norman Bush for 1st V70 in English Fell champs.
ii.   Officers and Captains reports.

· Junior Report: Previously circulated by Shirley
 iii. Harriers Races. .
· Ilkley Incline RO. Jane to ascertain whether John Coates is still interested. For inclusion in the initial FRA calendar this is needed by end October
iv. AGM.
· Now to take place 14th October. Agreed to order food for 20 people.

· Still short of Road captains and an auditor.
4. Developing the Club
i. A short discussion was held on the balance of future meetings and the need to spend more time on developing the club and less on the day-to-day administration. This is something for the new committee.
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	5.
	AOB

i. Date for Xmas relays to be agreed at next meeting.
ii. Jane referred to the Halifax Harriers web-site and the information available about the committee. Jane asked for photos and a short biog. to be provided.
iii. There was a brief discussion about a more structured monthly introduction for new members before the club run. Again to be considered further by the new committee
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	Date of next meeting – November 4th 2014


	


